HOLY FAMILY CATHOLIC SCHOOL

Spring 2017

Dear Prospective Holy Family Preschool Family! School Office

Welcome to Holy Family Catholic School and Preschool! We are so glad that you are considering us as a
home for your child and family. We hope that you feel welcome here as you begin to get to know our
community.

Enclosed in this packet, you will find general information about our preschool and our community. We
encourage you to ask questions, visit our campus during the school day and participate in some of our
schoolwide events so that you can truly experience what it is like to a member of our community.

Please let us know if you have any questions, concerns, or would like to know more. We look forward to

the possibility of you joining our ONE Holy Family for the 2017-2018 school year.

Most Sincerely,
Mrs. Erica Stevens, Principal
Mrs. Kathie Morgen, Preschool Director

1945 Coolidge St. San Diego, CA 92111 T Tel. (858) 2770222 * Fax. (858) 277-0224

Email: school@oneholyfamily.org * Website: www.school.oneholyfamily.org



